
 

   
 

 

Webster Free Public Library 
Trustees Meeting 
February 18, 2015 

 
The meeting was called to order at 4:15 p.m.  .  Present were Sue Barnes, President, Marty Bender, Treasurer, and Nancy 

Picthall-French, Secretary.  Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, was absent. 
Secretary’s Reports were accepted with the following change.  Change Farms to Fairs in the NH’s Love Hate Relationships with 

Fairs. 
Treasurer’s Report was accepted.  The quarterly payment has been received.  Marty will amend Cathryn’s salary when he gets 

new numbers from Wendy. 
Old Business 

 Tom Ladd sent us a bill and a letter with information on some of the topics he discussed. 
 Steve Manning will have the endcaps completed and installed in March. 
 We will wait to discuss topics for library activities until March. 
 Nancy will make up and post signs for the elections, and she will put a note in the Grapevine.   
 The discussion on museum passes was postponed until next month. 

The meeting ended at 5:13 p.m.  The next meeting of the Webster Free Public Library will be on March 25, 2015 at 4 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Nancy Picthall-French, secretary 

 


